
        On behalf of the District Bar Council in Lublin, the Znam Prawo Foundation, and the
City of Lublin, it is my great pleasure to invite you to participate in the international Forum
“Lawyers & NGOs: Building the Path to Cooperation”, which will take place on March 14,
2025, in Lublin. This Forum presents an excellent opportunity to establish international
connections, exchange experiences, and collaboratively develop new standards for
cooperation between the legal sector and non-governmental organizations.

        The event aims to create a platform for fostering lasting relationships that support
both pro bono legal work and the activities of NGOs. It will bring together approximately
200 participants, including lawyers, representatives of non-governmental organizations,
business leaders, and policymakers. The Forum will feature inspiring lectures, expert
panels, and workshops, enabling participants to deepen their knowledge of cross-sector
cooperation and the role of law in driving social change.

         We are convinced that the participation of Embassy representatives will significantly
contribute to the international dimension of this event and further strengthen cross-sector
collaboration in the field of law and pro bono initiatives. Your presence will add prestige to
the Forum, and your engagement in discussions on legal challenges faced by NGOs, as well
as the pro bono landscape in various countries, will be a valuable addition to our collective
exchange of insights.

         It would be an honor to welcome you to this Forum. Should you wish to confirm your
participation or obtain further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at:
forum@fundacja.oirp.pl.

Yours sincerely
Chairwoman of the OIRP Committee for cooperation with non-governmental organizations

          

Dear Sir!


